
United Nations 

Global Compact 

Broendby, Denmark, 29 September 2015 

To our stakeholders 

We recognise that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual 

preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of 

continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the 

principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes. 

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report 2014-2015 due to certain data collection 

delays caused by system changes. We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a 

COP that describes our efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. 

Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by 10 January 2016 at the 

latest. 

Kind regards, 

NKT Holding A/S 

CVR No. 62 72 52 14 

www.nkt.dk 

Vibeholms Alie 25 

DK-2605 Br0ndby 

Denmark 

Phone +45 43 48 20 00 

Telefax +4543% 1820 

e-mail nkt.holding@nkt.dk 


